Martinage, Autumn

From: Kolczynski, John

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:25 AM
To: Martinage, Autumn

Subject: RE: PUD Comments Request
Autumn,

I have no objection to the rezoning, however, it should be noted that the Belfort Road/Touchton Road/Subdivision
Entrance Road intersection will need to be modified to provide at a minimum a left turn lane into the site and a
pedestrian crossing of Belfort Road south of the intersection. This will require that the existing traffic signal also be
modified.

John F. Kolczynski E.I.

Traffic Studies Associate Engineer
Traffic Engineering Division

1007 Superior Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32254

(904) 255-7547

From: Martinage, Autumn

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 4:06 PM

To: Ameera Sayeed (ameera.sayeed@dot.state.fl.us); Caparas, Nelson; Hubsch, Charles; David Dunkley, Jr; Dumas,
Tami; Flowe, John; Gallup, William R.; Joseph, Daryl; Klement, James; Kolczynski, John; Ransom, Lisa; McDaniel, Jody;
Mollie Price (pricml@jea.com); Namey, Joe; Parola, Helena; Pate, Mark; Sands, Mike; Todd Lindner; Todd Mackey
(macktd@jea.com); Tyler Loehnert (loehnertt@duvalschools.org); Warnock, Blaine; Wilson, Kurtis; Zammataro, Robert J.
- Manager W/WW System Planning

Subject: PUD Comments Request

Please see the attached PUD application.
Please provide any comments no later than Tuesday, May 16",
Thank you,

Autumn L Martinage

City Planner II, Current Planning

City of Jacksonville | Planning and Development Department
214 North Hogan Street, Suite 300

Jacksonville, FL 32202

(904) 255-7849

WWW.COj.net



